1314 North 7th Street
Columbia, MO 65201
p:573-443-2774

Boone County Regmnal Sewer District f:573-499-0489
January 27, 2025
David Sorrell
City of Columbia

Columbia, MO by e-mail only
RE:  Sanitary sewer service for 1101 S. Cedar Grove Blvd, Columbia, MO 65201
Dear Mr. Sorrell:

At its regular meeting on January 21st, 2025 the Boone County Regional Sewer District Board of
Trustees consented to the City of Columbia providing sanitary sewer service to the property located at
the above address.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me at 573-443-2774 or e-
mail me at jfoster@bcrsd.com. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
BOONE COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT

7

Joe Foster
Executive Director

Enclosures

C: File
Pat Zenner, by e-mail only
Russell Palmer, by e-mail only
Lindsey Schaefer, by e-mail only
Jake Rose, by e-mail only
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